Numbat News

STRIVE TO EXCEL

20 October 2021



Administration:

Phone: (08) 9887-2000 **Email:** pingelly.ps@education.wa.edu.au **Webpage:** www.pingellyps.wa.edu.au **Facebook:** PingellyPS

School fees may be paid via EFT Payment **BSB. 633 000 Account # 1234 71468**Please use your surname and initials as reference when making a payment.

Lunch Orders

MON - FRI - Arola's Café Bakery 9860 6808

P&C Uniform Shop

Wednesday 2pm - 3pm Top veranda near Rm 14

Dates to Remember

- Friday 22 October
 T20 Cricket Carnival Beverley
- Friday 29 October Yr 2/3 Assembly 9am
- **Sunday 31 October**Musical Treat PRACC 2pm
 - **Friday 1 November**Margaret Cotton Festival Hyden

Dear Parents, Carers & Community Members

Welcome back!

With the holidays now a distant memory we are well and truly immersed in our teaching and learning programs and extra-curricular activities.

Term four is shaping up to be our busiest term yet, so it's important that your children attend school every day. Mr Cowcher has organised an *Inflatable Fun Day* for the end of term. Students who have maintained a high standard of attendance and behaviour will be invited to participate, and I would like to see every Pingelly student have the opportunity to attend.

As the weather begins to warm up, we see ourselves coming into snake season. On Thursday 2 December, students will be attending a snake awareness session at the PRACC where they will learn more about snakes, how to stay safe and how to apply first aid if required. A big thank you to Mrs Turton for organising!

Please also ensure as the days heat up that your children have a hat and a water bottle at school every day.

I would like to raise your awareness of a new series that Netflix has released. It is rated M15+ however I'm led to believe that many primary aged children are watching it. The series is titled Squid Game and it tells the story of debt-ridden people competing for a huge cash prize in a deadly series of children's games. I urge you to monitor what your children are watching as this is one series that is not appropriate for young minds.

Finally, I would like to thank Mr Cowcher and Kauri Edmonds for painting and mounting our new playground blackboards. They are very popular and see our students enjoying the opportunity to artistically express themselves!

Take care Sam Goodlad Principal











Year 5/6 Bush Walk

On Tuesday the 19th the year 5/6 boys went to Dryandra bush. We got there and lit a fire ready to cook damper. Then when we had the fire going we saw a potoroo. Brock was walking to the toilet when he saw the potoroo and jumped in fear. After that we went on a trail and learnt about how people laid the train track there. We came back and made some damper mixture ready to put on a stick or rap in alfoil. Jack started to cook sausages as some of us put up a tent and played cricket. As we had our lunch some of us went and had a look at an old tank stand. After that we went and had a look at the other camp site. At that camp site we saw from the bus all of the teepees that people from the past have made. We couldn't get out of the bus because it was raining heavily.

Everyone had a great day. Many thanks to Mr Cowcher and Mr Carter for accompanying us.

Samuel Parsons.





Year 5/6 Girls CWA Friendship Day

On Tuesday 19 of October the year 5/6 girls went to Pumphreys Bridge for the CWA girls friendship day.

To start off the day we drove about ten minutes to Pumphreys Bridge. As we walked in, we were welcomed by the CWA women. We had four activities that had been planned out for us to do. We were placed into groups and given our first activity.

There was Christmas card making, friendship, bracelet making, cooking scones and cup cake decorating. After finishing all the activities we had lunch - sausages in a bun. Once we had finished eating, the ladies came around with a bowl of numbers. They would call out a number and if it was your number you could go pick a present. The presents were bath bombs, bath salts and moisturiser.

A great day was had by all. A big thank you to Miss Dodd, Mr Cowcher for driving the bus and the lovely Pumphreys Bridge CWA ladies.

Miranda Parsons

TREAT YOURSELF TO

A Musical Treat

Pingelly Primary School Choir performing with the Pingelly Community Choir

Sunday 31st October

2pm

At the PRACC

The School Choir and the Community Choir will perform two songs together. A further two songs will be performed solely by the Pingelly Primary School Choir.

Listen to over 60 voices combine in perfect melody.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!!



World Teachers' Day 2021 is celebrated across Australia on Friday 29 October. It's a chance to recognise and thank our teachers who work in our public schools.

Teachers play an important role in our community and we thank them for their passion and dedication to inspire children and young people.

Thank you for making a difference every day

#WorldTeachersDay



The Year 5/6 camp is fast approaching and the students are getting very excited.

The camp will be held at

the Bickley Outdoor Recreation Camp, where a fabulous range of activities has been organised.

Please remember to pay your camp fees to Mrs Ward or Mrs Parsons at the Front Office. Alternatively, you may make an EFT Payment to Pingelly Primary School

BSB. 633 000 Account # 1234 71468

Please use your surname and initials as reference.

Our whole school will be attending this Snake Awareness session at the PRACC on December 2.



Wickepin Tennis Club Junior Doubles Tournament



Saturday 20th November 2021

Registrations: 8:30am Play Starts: 9am Cost: \$7 per player – includes afternoon tea

Nominate you and your partner's name, DOB and contact number to:

Mel Martin – 0400 684 282 or <u>bill.melmartin@bigpond.com</u>

Nominations close Wednesday 17th November

Girls Doubles 10 & under, 13 & under (girl/girl) Boys Doubles 10 & under, 13 & under (boy/boy) 16 & under Mixed Doubles (boy/girl) (Age as at 31st December 2021)

Lunch and drinks will be available to purchase on the day.

Proudly Sponsored by:







Summer is coming, and so are snakes. So why not come along to PRACC for our FREE Snake Awareness session.

THURSDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2021

1PM - 2:30PM PRACC



Perth Reptile Company provides educational reptile displays for people of all ages. Our reptile displays are the perfect mix of entertainment and education. We provide a variety of live reptiles (non-venomous) including snakes and lizards.

Get up close & personal with a variety of snakes and lizards.







T20 CRICKET

Good luck to the students playing in the T20 carnival to be held at Beverly this Friday.

Girls and boys from Years 4 - 6 will be participating.

The day starts at 10am and finishes at approx. 2pm.

Spectators would be very welcome.

Come along and enjoy a great day of competition. See you there!

Earbus will be returning to Pingelly next Tuesday, October 26.



Year 2/3 Assembly



Friday October 29



9am



in the undercover area



EVERYONE IS WELCOME

Our Awards Night is fast approaching.

If you would like to donate towards one of our book prizes, it would be gratefully received.

All donors of book awards will be publicly acknowledged on the night.

For further information please contact the front office on 9887 200

Congratulations

Week 2, Term 4









K/PP	Year 1/2	Year 2/3	Year 3/4	Year 5/6
Noah Mc	Gregory A	Tristan L	Jake Mc	Annalyce P
Aleah R	Sienna O	Max M	Skye M	Patrick P
			Isaac H	

DAY	DATE	EVENT CALENDAR	
TUESDAY	October 19	Yr 5/6 CWA Friendship Day & Yr 5/6 Boys Barnamia Bush Walk	
WEDNESDAY	October 20	Super Starters 9 - 10.30am	
FRIDAY	October 22	T20 Cricket Carnival - Beverley	
TUESDAY	October 26	Earbus visit	
TUESDAY	October 27	Super Starters 9 - 10.30am	
FRIDAY	October 29	Year 2/3 assembly - 9am	
FRIDAY	October 29	Teachers' Day	
SUNDAY	October 31	A Musical Treat @ PRACC - 2pm. School & Community choirs.	
FRIDAY	November 5	Margaret Cotton Music Festival @ Hyden - School choir	
WEDNESDAY	November 10 - 12	Year 5/6 school camp	
THURSDAY	November 11	Remembrance Day - 11am @ Memorial Park - whole school	